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By email to:  
 
Dear  
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 2022/20 

On 2 July 2022 you made a request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the OIA) for the 
following information: 

 
Which occupations have been listed by less than three people per year (in the period from 1st of 
January 2019 - 30th of June 2022). In other words, which occupations are the least common. 

 
We sought further clarification for the requested information, citing we would need static dates, 
which you responded to on 8 July 2022 by giving us the following response: 
 

To clarify, I would like the requested information on the dates of 30th of December 2020, 30th of 
June 2021, and 30th of June 2022. 

 
I have attached copies of electoral roll extracts from the dates requested. The extracts only include 
two fields within each cell: 

• Occupation 
• The number of electors between 1 to 3 persons who declared a specific occupation. 

It is worth noting that the occupation field is self-declared. Electors enrolling or updating their 
enrolment information can choose to leave the occupation field blank. 

In the interests of transparency, we release responses to Official Information Act requests every 3 
months. We will publish this response with your personal details redacted. 

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to make a complaint to the Ombudsman if you are 
not satisfied with the response to your request.  Information about how to do this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kristina Temel 
Manager, Legal and Policy 
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